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November 10, 2006
Dear Parents & Friends,
The Weston METCO Scholarship Fund provides financial support to METCO graduates of Weston High School as they continue their educations.  The Scholarship Fund awarded approximately $40,000 to 15 students last year, helping these extraordinary young adults attend the colleges of their dreams.  We are currently supporting METCO graduates at many fine institutions including Brown, Bentley, Syracuse, American University, and DePaul, to name just a few.  The scholarships are awarded based on need after all other resources have been fully applied.  This scholarship fund makes a very real difference in the lives of these students, and is vitally important to them as they pursue a college degree.

The METCO partnership benefits Weston and Boston in so many critical ways: it brings together two vibrant communities that are committed to excellence in education; it provides all of our students with a richness of perspective that might otherwise be lacking; and most importantly, it makes connections – family to family, community to community, student to student, hope to reality.   Through the Scholarship Fund we can help ensure that our METCO students have the opportunity to fully realize their quest for a superior education that first brought them to Weston.

Please consider supporting this important local fund by making a tax-deductible gift to the Weston METCO Scholarship Fund.  We are fortunate this year to have a challenge grant that doubles new and increased contributions.  Every dime of your donation provides scholarship aid to a student in need.  Support like this pays dividends for years to come and in countless ways.  We can’t think of a better investment than that.

Please send all gifts to the Weston METCO Scholarship Fund, c/o William H. Wrean Jr., 49 Bay State Road, Weston, MA  02493.  

Sincerely,
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Christina Horner  


Donald E. Pierson

Weston METCO Scholarship Fund, Inc.








TRUSTEES: 


Christina Horner ’86, President


Donald Pierson, Vice President


Cindy Mohammed ’92, Secretary


Will Wrean ’82, Treasurer


Stephen Andrews ’82


Matthew Hiatt ’82


Carl Hyman ’82


Sara Jones


Barbara Karchmer


Darcy Lettieri


Lenore Zug Lobel


Roslyn Marshall


Monique Marshall-Veale ’86


Sandra Martin ’84


Brian McPherson ’85


Chandra Mohammed ’92


Hannah Peters


Mary Pughe


Elizabeth Whitney


Kimberlee Wyche,’83 MD , MPH 








HONORARY TRUSTEES:


Wallace Ackley


Aberdeen Allen


Robert Danforth


H. Kenneth Fish


Robert Freeman








49 Bay State Road


Weston, MA  02493
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